
 

January 27, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Sharon Schwartz, Chairperson 

House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Schwartz: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2072 by House Committee on Agriculture and Natural 

Resources 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2072 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2072 would increase fees paid into the Kansas Agricultural Remediation Fund of the 

Kansas Department of Agriculture. 

 

Estimated State Fiscal Effect 

 FY 2015 

SGF 

FY 2015 

All Funds 

FY 2016 

SGF 

FY 2016 

All Funds 

Revenue -- -- -- $1,455,000 

Expenditure -- -- -- -- 

FTE Pos. -- -- -- -- 

 

 The Department of Agriculture indicates that passage of HB 2072 would increase 

revenue deposited to the Kansas Agricultural Remediation Fund by $1,455,000 for FY 2016.  

The specific fee increases are listed below: 

 

 Pesticide Product Registration fees ........................................................ $210 - $260 

 Custom Fertilizer Blender Licenses ....................................................... $125 - $200 

 Fertilizer Product Registration fees ........................................................... $25 - $45 

 Fertilizer Tonnage fees ........................................................................ $1.67 - $1.87 

 Pesticide Dealer Licenses up to$2,500 ...................................................... $25 - $30 

 Pesticide Dealer Licenses over $2,500 .................................................. $100 - $170 

 Commercial Grain Capacity (per bushel) .................................... $0.0005 - $0.0008 
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 Any fiscal effect associated with HB 2072 is not reflected in The FY 2016 Governor’s 

Budget Report. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Justin Law, Agriculture  


